
 

 

 

 

28 February 2020 

 

SenterpriSYS Update 

 

The Board of SenterpriSYS announces today that it has recorded a small profit after tax of 

$48,211. 

The Company has resolved a number of issues with the software downloads and installation 

of the software on various devices. The Board is confident that the level of enquiry should 

increase as a result of addressing these download issues. 

The Board is working on a number of new modules to enhance the current version as well as 

finalising the development of the QANOTIX software modules. 

The Board advises that it is preparing documents for a rights issue to be held in May 2020 to 

raise additional funds to complete the marketing and commercialisation of the software. 

 

 

Geoff Acton 

Company Secretary  


